
 

Parish Council Meetings                                                                                                                         

20th May extraordinary       

meeting 6.30pm                            

3rd June Ordinary 6.30pm         

15th July Ordinary 

6.30pm 

23rd September Ordinary 

6.30pm 

25th November Ordinary 

6.30pm 

20th Jan 2025 Ordinary 

6.30pm    

                                          

All Parish Council       

meetings are held in 

Coughton CofE Primary 

School Hall             

There is a 15 minute slot 

at the start of the       

meeting for you to           

address any concerns, 

issues & questions you 

have. Please come along 

and let us know what we 

can do to help you. 

 Agendas & Minutes of all       

meetings are available on 

the Parish Council        

website and noticeboard 

by Coughton CofE 

School   

      Village Pass                                                      

If you have recently moved 

into Coughton or do not 

have a ‘Village Pass’ for 

Coughton Court, please   

contact 

Claire.hancox@nationaltrust.or

g,uk                                                           

Coughtonparshcoun-

cil2023    

                                                    

Coughtonpari-

shcouncil                                                        

 

Alcester first responders ran a                     

defibrillator training course for Coughton 

villagers recently. Thanks to this, two      

villagers were able to recognise the        

symptoms of a heart attack when Cllr Roy 

Piddington felt unwell. After calling 999 

and being told it was a 2 – 3 hour wait for an   

ambulance, despite the severity of the issue, 

the neighbours managed to get Roy, slowly 

and steadily into their car and took him       

directly to The Alexandra Hospital. He was 

rushed straight through to the cardiac     

department, where they confirmed he was 

having a heart attack. Roy was blue lighted 

to Worcester Cardiac Dept and he                 

underwent surgery to insert stents. If it  

hadn’t been for the defibrillator training, 

Roy’s heart attack may not have been           

recognised. I would highly  recommend to  

everyone to undertake this training as                                       

YOU TOO MAY SAVE A LIFE.    

                                      
APOLOGIES TO THOSE OF YOU IN THE VILLAGE 

WHO FEEL THAT THIS  NEWSLETTER IS NOT AS 

FAMILY FRIENDLY AS  OTHERS! IN EVERY         

NEWSLETTER WE ASK FOR  IDEAS OR ANYTHING 

YOU FEEL YOU WOULD LIKE PUBLISHED,  YOUR 

INPUT IS IMPORTANT. WE ORGANISE FUN DAYS,             

SCARECROW MAKING & SUNFLOWER GROWING 

COMPETITIONS, WINDOW AND GARDEN DISPLAYS 

ON SPECIFIC DATES, AND PARTIES ALL OF WHICH 

CHILDREN ARE WHOLEHEARTEDLY WELCOME TO 

JOIN IN. A LOT OF FREE TIME AND EFFORT IS PUT 

INTO THIS NEWSLETTER TO INFORM OUR             

VILLAGERS OF ISSUES WE FEEL CONCERN THEM. 

IF YOU HAVE ANYTHING YOU WISH TO BE              

PUBLISHED, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO CONTACT ME. 

YOUR HELP IS ALWAYS WELCOME.  

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

TO THE RICHARDSON 

FAMILY ON THE SAFE 

ARRIVAL OF THEIR 

NEW BABY BOY 

 

Coughton Parish Councillors 

Sarah Whittaker: Clerk                    coughtonclerk@gmail.com 

Roy Piddington: Chair                      roypiddington.cpc@gmail.com    

Christine Lewington: Vice Chair    christine.coughtonpc@gmail.com 

Len Carter: Cllr                                    lencarter.cpc@gmail.com 

Lynne Stanton: Cllr                            lynnestanton.cpc@gmail.com 

Jim Hawthorne     jimhawthorne.cpc@gmail.com 

WWW.COUGHTONPARISHCOUNCIL.CO.UK 

Dates for your Diary 

Coughton Community Choir          

practice  every Thursday @ Kings 

Court Hotel 6.30pm                                 

Bi Monthly Parish Council Meetings    

12th April Litter picking day                             

13th & 14th April Cemetery Tidy Up 

11am-4pm Tools & Tea Supplied                                                                                                   

6th June 80th Anniversary D-Day 

Landings: more info to follow.                                                        

29th June Coughton Community 

Choir’s Annual Charity Concert @ 

Greig Hall                                                  

8th September Sunflower Growing 

Competition                                                                                                         

15th September Scarecrow          

Competition                                                                                                                  

31st October Halloween Party                                                                                                              

Monthly Coughton Coffee          

Mornings in Coughton Mews         

Gardens                                                           

December Hog Roast @ Coughton 

Court                                                                                                                        

December Carol Service                                                                                                                

 
 

COUGHTON PARISH 

COUNCIL’S 

NEWSLETTER     

APRIL 2024 

Inside this month’s issue 

Community………….. 

Village Events………. 

Roads & Drains……... 

What’s On……………. 

Council Meetings…... 

Council Contacts…... 

Newsletter contact  

• Lynne Stanton                               

The Old Post Office,                         

9 Birmingham Road,              

Coughton B49 5HR 

• Telephone: 07841818377 

Email: 

lynnestanton.cpc@gmail.com 

                                                              

Parking Issues                                                                                                               

Whilst we appreciate that 

parking is very limited in 

Coughton Lane & Sambourne 

Lane, can we please ask you to 

be mindful of residents?         

DO NOT park opposite or over  

anyone’s driveways at any time. 

Thank You 

                                

 

It is with great sadness that 
one of Coughton’s most   

wonderful Moms’ has passed 
away.                                

June Quirke’s funeral will be 
held at Coughton Catholic 

Church on the 8th April        
at 10.30am.  



 
 

Flooding, Roads & Pathways                                                                                                                              

If you see any issues with flooding, blocked drains or gullies, please                   

REPORT, REPORT, REPORT at HTTPS://WARWICKSHIRE.GOV.UK/REPORTIT 

and click on flooding or drainage. Each person/household must        

individually report every issue they have or see, for these to be logged 

and monitored by the relevant departments. The Parish Council can 

only do so much.                                                                                        

THIS IS WHY WE NEED YOUR HELP IN ORDER FOR US TO HELP YOU.          

We are constantly in touch with Highways, Flood Dept, Severn Trent, our 

MP Nadhim Zahawi and The National Trust to try to alleviate the      

problems we are experiencing. All reports regarding updates and     

responses are given at the PC Meetings.                                                                          

You can report all of the following issues on this site:- 

Report Child abuse concerns 

Report Adult abuse concerns 

Report A pothole 

Report A faulty streetlight                                                                            

Report Public Rights of Way Problem  

Report Unauthorised Gypsy and Traveller   encampments 
Report Flooding or drainage 

Report A faulty traffic light 

Report Fly-tipping and litter 

Report A problem with a tree or overgrown vegetation 

Report Faulty road markings and signs 

Report A roadworks problem 

Report A problem with Japanese Knotweed or Ragwort 

Report Other highway problem                                                                 

Report Fault on tarmac footpath or pavement                                       

Report A fault on an unsurfaced footpath, bridleway or byway                                      

Report A problem with a bridge or culvert 

Report Abandoned vehicles 

Report Someone breaking parking restrictions 

Report A fire hydrant fault 

Report A nuisance motorbike                                                                     

Report An empty grit bin                                                                                

Report Counter Fraud, Bribery and Corruption Framework – Publications 

 

HTTPS://WARWICKSHIRE.GOV.UK/REPORTIT  

  If you have anything you would like to be published in the 

Newsletter please contact Lynne. 

Coughton Community Choir                                                                                                                             
Coughton Community Choir’s Annual Charity Concert will be 

held at The Greig Hall Alcester on 29th June 2024 @ 7pm. 

Doors open at 6.30pm. For tickets please contact Christine 

Lewington, Lizzie Quirke or any members of the choir. Look 

out for posters and social media for more information                                               

Coffee Mornings                                                                                                                              
Coughton Coffee Mornings are in 

‘Coughton Mews’. It would be fabulous if you could join 

us for a coffee, a chat and CAKE! The date is May 25th, 

10am to 12pm. Any sign of rain, coffee will be in The Post 

Office Kitchen. 

Coughton Litter Picking Day                                                                          
On 12th April In conjunction with 

Coughton C of E Primary School we are having a litter   

picking day in the village. We have pickers and bags. 

Please join us to help keep your village looking beautiful. 

There will be tea and coffee and possibly cake when we 

have finished      

Coughton Fly Tipping                                                                                                         
The amount of fly tipping in    

Coughton’s lanes has                 

unfortunately increased again. 

Litter at Coughton Ford is still     

particularly bad. If you see any fly tipping or littering 

please contact a Parish Councillor with photographs or   

report directly to Stratford District Council via their Website.                                                             

https://www.stratford.gov.uk/online-forms/fly-tipping-form.cfm                                                                  

Coughton & Sambournes Cemetery Tidy Weekend 13th 14th April          

Can you spend an hour or two to help clean & tidy Coughton & Sambournes    

Cemetery, Sambourne Lane. 11am—4pm. This is held twice a year. Tools, drinks and 

possibly biscuits will be supplied! It is a lovely coming together of 

the community for a great cause.                                                                                                             

Coughton Easter Displays                                                                            

Please send any photos of your garden or window displays 

of   Easter for the Newsletter  

The Fairies are coming…..                                                                                                                   
Fairies have lived in the village     

woodland for many years. This spring, lets fill the village 

and woodland with lots of new fairy doors for little feet to 

find. Join us by adding your own fairy door in the village 

for the children to find during April. Tell me where yours 

is. Let the children have some fun this spring.  

                                                                                                                             


